
 
QUICK TRICKS 

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING 
  

Tuesday, 10 April 2018 
  
The President, called the meeting to order at 5:35pm.   All members, except Bill Nussbaum, 
were present as well as Gilbert Stockton. 
  
Secretary’s Report  
  
The Board accepted the minutes of the March Board meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
The Treasurer sent his report, which was accepted. 
 
New Business 
 
Carmen Gawish 
 
On April 27, David Gawish had a memorial for his wife Carmen before the regular QTs’ game 
and made a $200.00 donation to QTs in her memory.  It was agreed that President Jim Miller 
would send him a thank you letter together with the picture we had of her. 
 
Jesse’s father floral arrangement 
 
The Board confirmed it’s electronic vote to send a floral arrangement for Jesse’s father 
viewing. 
 
Table Reservations 
 
It was agreed that tables could be reserved by calling and/or texting Marie-Alice.  Table 
reservations would be done on a first come/first serve basis but priority would always be 
given to handicapped persons. 
 
Updating QTs Website 
 
Certain changes need to be made to the Website.  Jesse being overwhelmed with his father’s 
passing and his work directing ACBL tournaments, Gilbert volunteered to help by doing 
whatever he could until such time as Jesse’s situation would become clearer.   
 
Pot Luck Deserts 
 
Dale Jacobson informed the Board that the next joint “Pot Luck” event would be held on 
Wednesday, 9 May and would be with deserts only, hoping that enough funds would be 
received making it possible to have a “Pot Luck dinner” next time around. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, 8 May 2018. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm.  


